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Energy Facilities Siting and Compliance Office
CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
1516 Ninth Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

May 14, 2007

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Re: Request for Agency Participation in the Review of itional Information for the
Starw: Power Project Application for ification (06-AFC-10

Thank you for inviting the Native American Heritage Commission to comment on the the
above-referenced application/project. We did respond to the project and sent advisory letters
accompanied by a list of Native American contacts on December 14, 2006 and January 29, 2007
to Beverly E. Bastian at the Energy Commission. The purpose of the list is to provide
opportunities for nearby Native American tribes to comment on the proposed project; it remains
valid for revisions to the project where tribal consultation would be appropriate.

Thank you again.

Cc:  Larry Myers
Executive Secretary



